KEY CHANGES IN THE UPDATED DECLARATIONS OF EXTERNAL INTEREST POLICY (scheduled to go live on 1st June 2019)

For information to the Policy Forum taking place Tuesday 16th April 2019 

KEY CHANGES:
· Removal of the requirement to make annual updates. Now updates are made when interests change or a person’s role changes.

· Line manager role has been introduced to facilitate management, recording and compliance of External Interests.

· All employees have the responsibility for recognising and declaring external interest but to aid Heads of Unit in selecting relevant staff to complete the register guidance is now provided as to the types of role/activity.

· Monitoring and compliance responsibility now sits with the Head of Unit.

· Discussions regarding conflicts or potential conflicts of interest must be recorded and retained. An ‘Agreed Actions’ section will be added to the Declarations of External Interest section in MyImpact.

· Distinction made between policy and procedure with separate documents now detailing each.
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